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To Members of the House Committee on Judiciary, 

 

Like many Oregonians, I am deeply concerned about our state's rising gun violence 

epidemic. One way we can help make our community safer is by strengthening public 

safety on municipal property. By supporting HB 2007, you can help local 

governments keep sensitive areas safer by giving them the authority to prohibit all 

guns on municipal property if they choose to do so. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Jen Barth 


